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From: docdoc2020 <docdoc2020@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 3:22 PM

To: Supervisor Das Williams; Laura Capps; Steve Lavagnino; sbcob
Cc: John and Suzanne Sanford

Subject: Appeal

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello
I am in favor of the appeal for the Music academy

Thank you,

Gayle Shimokaji MD
1156 Hill Rd
Montecito



